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04/01/2023  16:09:142022/4791/P SUPPRT Richard Farr I have lived at 8 Oak Hill Park Mews, NW3 7LH since 2004 and love this location.

I knew the previous owners 4 Oak Hill Park and visited it several times.

I consider these proposals to be a wonderful contemporary interpretation of the current house and that they 

rectify several of the flaws in the old design whilst respecting indeed enhancing its standing.  The removal of 

the elevated section to the west which was ugly and dominant and replacing it with a cohesive design solution 

is most welcome.

The massing is excellent as is the choice of finishes.

Given the size and importance of the site, I welcome the relative modesty of the scale of development.  This 

will create a super family home of an interesting and attractive design which will contribute positively and 

enhance the surrounding area.

I whole-heartedly support and welcome this application.

04/01/2023  10:16:132022/4791/P SUPPRT lisa Ronson The new proposal is a great improvement on existing property. The reduction to 2 floors will benefit the views 

from neighbouring flats and creates a much more attractive building. The design appears to respect and 

recognise the styling of the existing house and surrounding properties, while providing a new modern dwelling. 

i support the proposal.
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